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Tuscaloosa County High School Science Department Technology Form

For science classes, we will often need to use computers for research, online assignments,
to conduct virtual labs, etc. Some assignments are conducted during the school day while
some may be conducted at home. These assignments must be completed to ensure
success in the science class. Students will need to use the Internet in an appropriate way
when using any Tuscaloosa County School System resource. With BYOD in place in our
school system. your child may bring his/her own personal electronic device and use it in
for specified science activities. Students should exhibit responsible behavior when using
a personal device on campus. The teacher, school or County is not responsible for loss,
damage or misuse of property.

From time to time, your child’s teacher (or the student themselves) may wish to take
photos or videos that display laboratory investigations or other class projects. These
photos may be available for students to use as they complete on-going, collaborative or
end of the year projects such as, but not limited to. Glogster.edu, or Voicethread. Photos

or videos will not be displayed online except in a secure manner for students only to
access.

For addition information, you may refer to the Tuscaloosa County High School System
Technology Usage Policy found on the Tuscaloosa County website.

Please read and sign with your agreement to the following:

1. My child may use the Internet in a responsible manner while at school.

2. My child’s picture or video may be used and posted in a secure manner for only
the classmates to view and use for projects. .

3. My child’s school work may be posted in a secure manner online for only
classmates to view.

4. My child may use his/her personal email account for school related purposes.

*Misuse of these rules may result in loss of technology resources or any additional
discipline deemed necessary by the school administration.

Parent Signature

Student Signature

Date



